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Hello, fellow school board members,

As your Student Representative, I'm excited to share some updates on the great

learning happening across our classes. Although I’m not personally in Mr. Lusted’s engineering

class, I’ve seen a lot of activity and creativity there, with students crafting various projects,

including masks and cardboard designs with moving elements. I also had the chance to tour the

greenhouse, where I planted some lettuce. It’s thriving, and I’ve been shown photos of other

sites' gardens and greenhouses, all looking full and productive. The small business class is hard

at work too, focusing on printing basketball jerseys and school shirts as part of their class load.

Recently, I received an email from the Kassan school requesting our services for their science

class—specifically, a drink order that their students can use to create a graph. It’s a unique

collaboration, and it’s great to see classes thriving from what I can observe. Moving to events

outside of classes, we had a fantastic turnout of student volunteers for cleanup at the Fall

Festive event. Many students are also preparing for the upcoming Christmas Bazaar, which

promises to be a highlight for both students and community members. On November 11th,

Veterans Day, we held a breakfast to honor our local veterans. It was a meaningful event, and

well I could not be part of it due to having to be out for doctor's appointments I was glad to hear

it turned out so well. I recently spoke with Scott Randle after he came to our American literature

class to talk about improvements in our school's many students were able to ask questions and

how they might help bring these upgrades to fruition. I am happy to report that there are many

projects that all the students are excited to support. Finally, on the sports front, many students

are active and engaged. High school volleyball recently returned from a tournament in

Gustavus, where they worked together to grow and improve. Our archery season has just

begun, which students are looking forward to, and middle school basketball is also underway,

along with some side activities like pickleball and line dancing.


